
2021-2022 

As the part of the Human Development department annual event – ‘Balmela – Avisa’, Post Graduate 

Diploma in Early Childhood Education students put up a puppet show for 22 preschool children and 

42 school-going children of Shraddhanand Mahilashram, Matunga on 12th March 2022. Through this 

event, the students get a chance to plan and execute puppet shows and interact with the children.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As a part of the Human Development Department annual event – ‘Balmela – Avisa’, Post Graduate 

Diploma in Early Childhood Education students put up a puppet show for 52 preschool children, 61 

school going children of Manav Seva Sangh, Matunga on 23rd April, 2022.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6th May 2022 – Displayed toys made by PGECE students.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Post Graduate Diploma in Early Childhood Education students displayed toys made by them as a part 

of their practical – Preschool Participation where they get hands-on training in planning, designing, 

and creating teaching aids and toys/games for young children.  

 


